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Community groups sought to become foster parents to town's flower beds

he Halton Hills
Recreation and Parks
Department is seeking
“foster parents” for the town’s
flower beds.
Due to 1997 town budget
cuts, Halton Hills staff will only
plant the Civic Centre flower

beds, but the beds in the rest of
town will remain unplanted
unless groups or individuals
step forward to “adopt” them
for the season. |

T'hose wishing to become
flower bed foster parents should
register with the Recreation and

Parks Dept. as soon as possible.
Those signing up will be
assigned a bed, given a budget
to buy the plant material and
then be responsible for watering,
fertilizing, weeding and general
care for the flowers.

At an April council meeting,

Ward 2 Councillor Kevin Kuiack
suggested that council itself
should show community spirit
by volunteering to plant the
Civic Centre beds.

Bryan Shynal, manager of
parks and cemeteries, said he
would be pleased to register the

council as a group. Shynal said
in his report to council that the
program was proposed after the
strong support his department
has received already from
community volunteers willing to
create and maintain plantings at
various municipal properties.

A Scouter’s first

North Halton District Scouter Elaine
Hannah was presented with a
Trainer lll accreditation, the first one
in the district to reach this level.
Hannah is a cubmaster at 1st
Limehouse and began training for
Part Il in 1974, and training for Part
lIl in 1978. Training co-ordinator Bob
Bairstow presented Hannah with the
accreditation at the April 16
Scouter’s Club meeting.
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A PUBLIC SERVICE OF H&R BLOCK

Q. My wife and I made charitable
donations during the year
amounting to $200 each. Is it better
for us to claim all the donations on
one tax return, or for each of us to
claim our own donations?

A. It is beneficial to pool the
donations and make one claim
whenever the combined receipts are
in excess of $200; this allows you to
take advantage of the higher tax

| credit rate of 29% for donations
over $200. Taxpayers with
donations that total less than $200
may wish to consider saving their
receipts and pooling donations for
two or more years to take advantage
of the higher tax credit rate.
Charitable donations can be
claimed any time within five years.
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“Lease available only through Honda Canada Finance Inc. for a limited time only. Based on new 1997 Civic Sedan LX (model EJ653V MSRP$15.395)/Civic Sedan EX
| (model EJ668V MSRP$19,395), $208/$268 per month for 48 months, (total lease obligation of $9.984/$12 864). Down payment or equivalent trade ol $845/$845
required, plus first monthly payment and security deposit ($250/$325). Zero down payment plans available. 96,000 km allowance (10¢/km exceeding 96,000 km
applies). O.A.C. Freight, PD.E. ($850/$850), taxes, licence and insurance are additional Option to purchase at lease end.for $8,005.40/$10,085.40, plus taxes.
Dealer may lease for less. See your neighbourhood Ontario Honda dealer for details.
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